

Key Takeaways from Pediatric Emergency Department Response to COVID-19

Date:

Jul 2020

Download Material

In an effort to share knowledge and experience for future pandemic planning efforts, PolicyLab and Children's Hospital of Philadelphia's Division of Emergency Medicine compiled a summary of CHOP's emergency department (ED) initial response to the COVID-19 pandemic as the virus spread through the Philadelphia region.

This document provides key takeaways based on the broad categories of administrative/communications, clinical care, information technology, advocacy, education and research.

Authors:

Mollen C

Topics

Health Care Delivery & Quality

Related Content

FAQ: Reopening Doors to Child Care Safely

<u>Policy Review: Addressing System Needs for Child Behavioral Health in the Context of the COVID-19 Pandemic</u>

Memo - COVID-19: Considerations for Reopening Economy